
I started off my day by checking my emails and answering teachers questions. One 

member of staff was very cheeky and asked for the afternoon off to enjoy the sun. After 

welcoming everyone at the gate, I went on a learning walk around the school. In year two  

I saw good listening and the written work by the children was excellent  and very neat. In 

class one I was very excited when I  saw the stained glass windows also I loved all the 

energy they were putting into the dancing. Year four were working nicely and quietly. 

When I walked into class three I loved the learning walls and there was a lot of hands up 

with lovely language. Year five had good listening and amazing presentation. In year six 

they were making crowns,  I also heard what they were learning about In English and it 

sounded  good also it was very tidy. Lastly I visited year R  and it looks like an exiting 

learning place and they were very good at sitting and listening. However I noticed the 

library could be tidier, so we left a note to remind people! 

Cleaning out the guinea-pigs is an 

important duty. I gave Luna and Star 

clean sawdust and straw. They were 

very hungry and enjoyed the fresh 

grass I got for them. 

Lots of people enjoyed sausage 

and mash for lunch. During a zoom assembly I read 

a book called  ‘Those pesky rab-

bits’. It is about a grumpy bear 

and some rabbits who are just 

trying to be friendly. The story 

teaches us to try to be kind to 

everyone even when they are 

not always kind to us.  


